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Honourable Members,  

I ask that you consider the current Double Jeopardy Laws and the impact they have had on the 
families of the murdered children from Bowraville.  

Justice cannot be served by the Law as it now stands.  

I urge you to change these Laws to enable these families and others to finally realise that they 
have been heard. People who commit such heinous crimes should not walk free.  

Sincerely, 

 

Jen Costello 


